
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 1st March 2016 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Please be advised that the meeting of the Planning Committee scheduled to be held 
on Wednesday 9th March 2016 has been cancelled following consultation with the 
Chairman. 
 
Please also note that the Planning Site Visit scheduled to take place on Friday 4th 
March 2016 has been cancelled. 
 
An information briefing regarding the proposed Bolsover North development will take 
place on Wednesday 9th March 2016.  Further details will follow in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Assistant Director of Governance and Monitoring Officer 
To: Chairman and Members of the Customer Service and Transformation Scrutiny 

Committee 
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